Reminder to Use Spill Reporting Hotline

The government reminded residents that if they notice a spill of any type of
fuel or contaminant anywhere in the community or on the land, they should report
it immediately to the 24-hour spill reporting line at 867-920-8130. Fuel spills

can harm people, wildlife and plants, and pollute water supplies. Immediate
reporting helps limit the damage spills might cause.


https://ohsinsider.com/june-20-reminder-use-spill-reporting-hotline/

